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CLOSURE OF OPERATIONS IN CANADA 
 

By mean of this mail, we want to notify you that GlobalSTD has concluded the last step for the closure of the 

operations in Canada, in accordance with the agreements established with the local representative and the 

protocols established for the transference and cancellation of the issued records.  

 

Likewise, by this same mean, we communicate you that we are open to any doubt about the certification issued 

under the mark GlobalSTD. We send you Greetings, and we thank you for the trust placed in us when you 

chose us as your Certification Body.  

 

For more information, please contact us at: stafftecnico@globalstd.com or 01800 2776242, +52 0133 3630 

4546.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Certification Committee of GlobalSTD 

 


